
Rotary News & Notes  
Announcements: 
 

Club Holiday Party 
 

Thank you to everyone who 

attended the annual Southwest 

Rotary holiday party last week. 

Special thanks to Wendy 

Hielsberg for organizing the 

festivities.  

 

Parent Connection 

Christmas 

 
Thank you to everyone who 

helped shop, wrap and celebrate 

with Parent Connection families. 

Each year our club helps provide 

a memorable holiday experience 

for worthy families through the 

Parent Connection. This year we 

provided for 52 families, 

including 83 children. Extra 

thanks to head elf Bonnie 

Behnke.  

 

Battle on Bago 
 

The 2013 installment of Battle 

on ‘Bago ice fishing tournament 

is scheduled for February 22 and 

23 in Menominee Park. More 

than $125,000 in cash and prizes 

will be up for grabs.  

 

Stay up to date on the event by 

visiting www.battleonbago.org 

or contact a committee member 

today to offer your help with our 

club’s largest fundraiser of the 

year.  

 

New Member Proposals 
 

The following individuals have 

been recommended for 

membership by the Board of 

Directors: 

 

Name: Dennis Leatherman 

Occupation: Manager, Oshkosh 

Saturday Farmers Market Inc. 

Proposed by: Paul Fowler 

Second Posting  

 

Name: Betsy Wandtke 

Occupation: Major Gifts 

Officer, American Red Cross 

Proposed by: Matt Bakalars 

Second Posting  

 

Bob Hernke  
 

Southwest Rotarian Bob Hernke 

is retiring and everyone is 

invited to help celebrate with 

him tomorrow (Dec. 20) from 

4:30 to 7:30 at Robbins 

Restaurant.  

Topic:  “Oshkosh West Madrigal Singers” 
 

 

 

2012– 2013 Board 
President: Mike Scott 
Pres. Elect: Lori Davis 
Past Pres.: Glenn Curran 
Secretary: Gerald Krueger &                                                                               

                             Jeff Potts 
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson 
Foundation: Bill Wresch 
Membership: Vicki Redlin 
Sgt-at-Arms: Karen Fredrick 
Club Service Chairs 

Lorraine Yarbrough & Nate Olson 

Community Service Chairs 

Todd Reuss & Brett Beaulieu 

International Service Chairs 

Tom Kloeckner  & Mark Stockli 

New Generations 

Melody Wollangk & John Hobbins 
 
Vocational Service Chairs 

Colleen Merrill & Pete Cernohous 

Dist. 6270 
  Dist. Gov.: Rick Debe 
  Zone-B A.D.G.: Jeffrey Reed 

R.I. President: Sakuji Tanaka 

Calendar of Events 
Upcoming Programs 

  

Dec. 26 
 
Jan. 2 
 
Jan. 9 
 
 

Round Table 
 
Batle on ‘Bago 
 
Lisa Koeppen, 
Community Blood Center 
 

Recurring Events 

2nd Mon. 
(Jan. 14) 

Club Board Meeting 
4:00 – 5:30, Robbins 

Other Rotary Events 

 
Feb. 
22-23 
 
 
 
 

 
Battle on ‘Bago 
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2013-14 Southwest Rotary 

BOD Nominations 

 

As announced at our club 

meeting last week, the following 

club members have been 

nominated for the 2013-14 

Oshkosh Rotary Southwest 

Board of Directors: 

 

President Elect: Brett Beaulieu 

 

Secretary: Jeff Potts 

 

Treasurer: Kathy Hanson 

 

Foundation: Bill Wresch 

 

Membership: Eben Johnson 

 

Public Relations: Vicki Redlin 

 

Sgt at Arms: Craig Burnett 

 

Club Service: Nate Olson and 

Steve Poeschl 

 

Community Service: Jeff 

Krueger and Bob Campbell 

 

International: Tom Kloeckner 

and Mark Stockli 

 

New Generations: John 

Hobbins and Patty Shea 

 

Vocational: Pete Cernohous and 

Dan Buttke 

 

Public Relations 
 

Committee chairs, club 

members, anyone who is 

working on a program or event 

for the Oshkosh Southwest 

Rotary Club please fill out and 

submit event information forms. 

They are available for download 

at our club website, 

www.oshkoshsouthwestrotary.or

g. 

 

Socially SW Rotary 
 

Make sure to like our club on 

Facebook and find us on Twitter 

to stay up to date!  

 

Downtown Rotary 
 

The Downtown Oshkosh Rotary 

club will NOT hold meetings on 

December 24 or December 31. 

Please plan accordingly.  

 

Oshkosh Interact 
 

The Oshkosh North High School 

Interact Club is proud to display 

their club banner at the high 

school. Club members would 

like to thank SW Rotary for 

helping fund the banner as well 

as the Rotaract Oshkosh Club, 

their principals Jill Pascarella 

(now at Traeger) and Andy 

Jones and tony Bird, and the 

custodial staff for mounting the 

banner behind plexiglass.  

 

 
 

Weekly Invocations 

December      David Green  

Weekly Greeters                                              
 
December 19  Jim Chitwood & 
Terry Chier 
 
 
Greeters are needed for 2013, 
please contact John Davis ASAP 
to sign up.  

 
The Hub – Info Please! 
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 

The District Website 
http://rotary6270.org  

Visit RI’s Website 
http://www.rotary.org 

Have information for The 

HUB?  Submit it no later 

than noon on Tuesday to 

pottse@gmail.com  

 

Of the things we think, say 

or do: 

1. Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

3. Will it build good will and 

better friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned? 

The Four 

Way Test 
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